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Chair, co-chair and members of the committee,  

 

This is an important step forward in helping foster youth succeed as they move out of 

foster care. We as a state take on their care, and we must be good stewards of their 

benefits. Good stewardship includes protecting those benefits and transferring the 

benefits in their entirety to foster youth as they attempt to launch into the world. It is 

the morally-right thing to do. I urge you to support this bill and send it on to passage. 

Thank you for your time and for caring! - Casey Kulla, farmer in Yamhill County. 


